

Dear Parent,

Is your child transition from pre-school to primary school? This can be an exciting yet challenging milestone, and we're here to support you every step of the way!

The National Parents Council (NPC) is offering **free online information sessions** to help you support your child's smooth and positive transition into primary school. Join us from the comfort of your home and gain valuable insights, practical advice, and tools to ease this transition for your child.



November Session Dates and Times:

- Monday, 4th November at 7.30pm
 Tuesday, 5th November at 10am
- Wednesday, 6th November at 7.30pm

Why Attend? These interact

These interactive sessions will cover essential strategies for supporting your child's social, emotional, and educational journey into primary school. You'll learn about:

- Building confidence and resilience in your childCoping with challenges and managing emotions
- Strengthening your relationship with your child as they start this new
- adventure

guidance from our experienced facilitators. **How to Join:**

Each session also includes a Q&A where you can ask questions and receive

Simply register your details by clicking the link below, and we'll send you a

Zoom link to join the session.

Register Here

Please note, places are limited and will be allocated on a first-come, first-served

basis. Don't miss out on this opportunity to prepare for one of the most important steps in your child's early years!

Best regards,

National Parents Council

Please consider the Environment before printing this email

NPC is on: Facebook Instagram

Registered Charity Number: 20027032

Q INPC



Company Registration Number: 258148 Charity Number: Chy10547

Company Registration Number: 256146 Charty

Registered Address:

12 Marlborough Court

Marlborough Street

Dublin 1
D01 XP86

Helpline: 00 353 1 8874477

<u>www.npc.ie</u>

Tel: 00 353 1 8874034

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain

in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer. It is the policy of National Parents Council Primary to disallow the sending of offensive material and should you consider that the material contained in the message is offensive you should contact the sender immediately and also your IT manager".

Facebook LinkedIn Youtube Instagram

confidential and / or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this